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An Invitation from the Superintendent -
​Meet the New IHS Principal

June 21, 2019

Dear IHS Community Members,

We are excited to welcome our new IHS principal, Juliet Gevargis-Mizimakoski to
our school community. She is eager to join us in our mission to provide the very
best learning experiences for each student. An important part of her transition
to Irvington is getting to know our students and their parents. 

On Tuesday, June 25th from 7:30 - 8:30 pm, we will host a Meet and Greet in the
Campus Presentation Room (CPR) for the High School community. All parents and
are invited to bring their high school children to meet Ms. Gevargis-Mizimakoski
at this informal gathering.

Please take a few minutes to stop in, introduce yourself and get to know our
dynamic, new principal.

We hope to see you there.

Best regards,

Kristopher Harrison, Ed.D
Superintendent of Schools

6 Dows Lane
40 North Broadway
​Irvington, NY 10533
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